Legislators,

Ballot Measure 110 was a huge mistake that has led to rampant drug sales, use and deaths on Portland’s
streets. The goal of 110 has not been met and never will be. The result is like putting a platter of cookies,
candy and cupcakes in a room with unattended 4 year old kids and asking them not to eat it. It's never
going to happen. Please repeal or at the very least fix this broken pipe dream before more people die.

Thank you,

Ron Heiden

3602 NE 115th Ave
Portland, Oregon 97220



